
Enu CHA 
SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

 

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday 20th December—Thursday 4th January—Christmas Holidays 

Friday 9th February—Inset day  (School closed to children) 

Monday 12th —Friday 16th February—Half Term 

Monday 19th February—Inset day (School closed to children) 

Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April—Easter Holidays 

Monday 6th May—May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May—Half Term 

Wednesday 24th July—Inset day (School closed to children) 

Thursday 25th July—End of Term 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

Autumn/winter menu week 1 

 
BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— The whole of Fistral Class for a fantastic nativity this week  

CRANTOCK— The whole class for their amazing Nativities! 

LAMORNA— Ellie P for being a curious learner 

MAENPORTH—Theo for being an active learner and taking on a challenge of 
a solo in our Christmas performance  

GODREVY— Miles 

PORTHMEOR— Amber for showing all areas of CARE at all times  

PORTHCURNO— Marshall for consistently trying his very best and making 
brilliant progress in his Maths  

SWANPOOL— Frankie M for her positive approach to her learning  

CADGWITH— Jaxon for being active and evolutionary, developing invasion 
games skills through handball and leadership  

POLZEATH— Marley for being reflective and relationships  

HARLYN— Elsie K for outstanding English work this week   

PERRANUTHNOE— Emily for always giving 100% in every lesson  

GWENVOR— Zachary for actively trying to improve his learning 

KYNANCE— Oliver J for being active this week, helping staff and for his 
effort in his classwork 
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Starfish- I made a difference! 

Rosemellin Starfish Christmas Tree 

Our Christmas tree is covered in starfish because at Rosemellin we like to ‘make 
a difference.’ We heard the story of a little girl on a beach covered in thou-
sands of stranded starfish. She was picking them up one at a time and throwing 
them into the sea. A passer by asked what she was doing and when the little girl 
replied that she was saving them the passer by said, “you won’t be able to save 
them all, there are too many.” The little girl picked up a starfish, threw it in the 
sea and said, “but I made a difference to that one.” We have our starfish mo-
ments at Rosemellin school where we try to make a positive difference in all 
that we do.  

CRANTOCK “Rock Star” — The whole class for their amazing Nativities! 

 

FISTRAL “Moana” — Lexi for standing in for the Blue Butterflies Nativity this week  

 

LAMORNA “Sparkles” - Ellie P for being a curious learner 

 

MAENPORTH “Ocean” - Theo for being an active learner and taking on a challenge of a solo in 
our Christmas performance  

 

GODREVY “Ocean”  - Zach for showing CARE  

 

PORTHMEOR “Suzie” - Amber for showing all areas of CARE at all times  

 

PORTHCURNO “Caroline” - Tia for her wonderful singing during our Year 3 Carol Service  

 

SWANPOOL “Swimmy” - Koben T for his determination to improve his writing  

 

CADGWITH “Patrick” - Jaxon active and evolutionary – developing invasion games skills through 
handball and leadership  

 

POLZEATH “Jeffrey” - Madison S for being an active learner  

 

HARLYN “Patrick” - Lewis L for brilliant maths and English work this week   

 

PERRANUTHNOE “Layla”  - Casper for being a great team player and helping his classmates  

 

GWENVOR “Patrick” — Zachary for actively trying to improve his learning.  

 

KYNANCE “Oceana” - Oliver J for being active this week in helping staff and for his effort in 
his classwork 
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Enu CHA Please see below dates for Christmas events happening at school: 

 

 

Monday 11th December - Year 6 Church Service 

2.00pm at All Saints Church Tuckingmill. 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

* Tuesday 12th December - KS1 

(Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2) 

 

* Wednesday 13th December - KS2 

(Year 3, 4, 5 and 6) 

 

Please complete the link on the Christmas dinner post on class dojo. 

 

YEAR 2 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

* Wednesday 13th December at 2.30pm 

Both year 2 classes will attend but Porthmeor class to lead the performance. 

 

* Thursday 14th December at 9.30am 

Both year 2 classes will attend but Godrevy class to lead the performance. 

 

YEAR 1 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

* Thursday 14th December at 2.30pm 

 

YEAR 3 AND 4 

Year 3 and 4 will be visiting residential homes in the area to sing Christmas carols. 

 

Thank you to our Year 5 children who took part in the Lantern Parade on last Friday. 

 

Tuesday 19th December - End of Term  
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We'd like to thank "Dean Tulley Carpentry " who this year has   

sponsored and paid for the Schools Christmas Trees.       
 
It's these kind gestures that make a difference to the Children's   
festive experience and ensuring they don't miss out on the magic of 
Christmas, whist allowing the School & PTFA funds to focus on being 
spent for educational purposes and their initial intention/purpose. 
 
Thank You Dean Tulley. 

 

Although the deadline for the Decorate a Christmas Tree has gone, you are more than welcome to keep these coming in. 

 

We appreciate we ask a lot and December is a financial worry for all, so any loose change that can be spared,               
collectively will make a big difference. 

These funds will help us subsidise any secret events that might be coming up! 

(Shhh Winter Wonderland is a secret PTFA funded event) 

What's the PTFA been up to since Aug...... 

• Sponsored Colour Run (biggest fundraiser to date) 

• Spooky /Neon Disco 

• Paid for EYFS book bags 

• Designed, sourced & paid for KS2 CARE badges 

• Designed, sourced, paid and hand assembled the KS1 CARE medals 

• Organised a School Author visit to the School 

• Facilitated the Christmas Mugs, cards and cushion merchandise  

• Organised a fundraising Winter Fayre 

• Organised a free Winter Wonderland event (shhh it's a secret) 

• Purchased whole class gifts from Santa for the classes (shhh it's a secret) 

• Organised the Schools sponsor to purchase Christmas trees 

• Purchased 400 Crackers for the Christmas Dinner 

 

There's lots more behind the scenes that goes on to ensure we support the children and School, especial-
ly with the charities commission. 

 

The reaction we get from the children and your generous support always drives us on. 

 

If you would like to help the PTFA with a raffle or financial donation please email us, however, the best 
way for you to have a positive impact on the Children's experience at School is to join us.......... 

We always need volunteers, either full time to help with all of the above or voluntary Helpers for specific 
events......its also a great way to see first hand the children's smiles, that are plenty. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 
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On Thursday, the children who have been participating in         
RockSteady Music lessons rocked Rosemellin with their amazing        
performances. The children worked so hard and the bravery to 
stand and perform in front of over 200 people really is to be     
commended. Thank you to Zach, our RockSteady Band Leader for 
organising such a great event not only for those performing but  

also those who were watching. If your child is interested in starting RockSteady Music 
lessons, please get in touch with me. Best Wishes, Miss Leeson 


